
 
 

 

Our Online Speech & Language Therapy  
Drop-In clinic will be open on the second and fourth 

Saturday of each month until February 2024 
 
*No appointment necessary   
 
The clinic will be open between 
9.30am to 12 midday on: 
 

Saturday 16th September   

Saturday 7th October  

Saturday 21st October 

Saturday 4th November 

Saturday 18th November 

Saturday 2nd December  

Saturday 6th January 2024 

Saturday 20th January 2024 

Saturday 3rd February 2024 

Saturday 17th February 2024 
 

• These sessions are in addition to our normal weekday sessions 

• The speech and language therapists will be online from 9.30am to 12pm midday. 

• Your child must be registered with a Lewisham GP to use this service. 

• This is a drop-in clinic, and you do not need to make an appointment.  

• This means that you may have to wait, and our waiting times can be long. The 

receptionist will let you know how long you may need to wait. 

• Log onto the Video Consultation room via this link 

https://nhs.vc/LGT/childrens-online-Speech-and-Language-

Therapy-Drop-In-Service  

OR by scanning the QR Code in the bottom right hand 

corner. 
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Please see information below for your consideration when 

attending video appointments  

 
 

• Log on to the video consultation room via this link https://nhs.vc/LGT/childrens-online-

Speech-and-Language-Therapy-Drop-In-Service 

• Our receptionist will ask you for your child’s details and will let you know the wait time.  

• Please ensure that your child is with you, and that you are in a quiet place where you can 

see and hear the therapist and the therapist can see and hear you. 

• You may want to keep your child occupied with some toys whilst you wait.  

• The therapist will ask you some questions about your child’s speech and language and 

may also want to observe your child playing. 

• The session will last for approximately 15-20 minutes. 

• At the end of the session the therapist will give you some advice and you may be referred 

for intervention sessions or to another service if the therapist feels that it is necessary. 

• What to do if we get disconnected? If the call is cut off because of a technological fault, 
please try and log back on again.  You should be connected immediately.  

• The session is to be treated as if it is a school or clinic-based meeting by the therapist, 
parent/carer and child including appropriate use of language and clothing.  

• Please remember that we will be able to see you on video, as well as anything in the 
background.  

• Your legal rights under the General Protection Legislation Regulation (GDPR) remain the 
same.  

• We will not record this video consultation, and we ask that you do not make any 
recordings either. The Therapist will make notes of the session.  

• Call 020 3049 1464 for more information. 
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